
Matagorda County Emergency Operation Center Press Release 

June 21, 2020 / 1300 hours / (1 pm)  

For Immediate Release:  

The Matagorda County Emergency Operation Center has confirmed that we will have an 

“open to the public” testing site here on Wednesday and Thursday, next week, June 24, 

and 25
th

 2020. This team is from the State of Texas and will be testing between the hours of 

9am and 6pm. They will be located at the Bay City Civic Center, located at 201 7
th

 Street, 

across highway 35 from the BC High School. 

As soon as we have permission to announce the registration phone numbers we will release them 

to the public. 

Matagorda County EOC has been informed that we have an additional three (3) new cases 

of COVID-19.  

The Matagorda Hospital District reports 18 cases are pending and we continue to report zero 

seeking treatment in the Matagorda Regional Medical Center. 

#106) We have a male between the ages of 30 and 40 years old and is recovering at home. 

#107) We have a male between the ages of 20 and 30 years old and is recovering at home. 

#108) We have a male between the ages of 60 and 70 years old and is recovering at home.  

Matagorda County currently has 108 positive cases, of which 58 are recovered. Matagorda 

County’s number of active cases is now 45.  

The positive cases continue to be located in the communities of Bay City, Palacios, Van Vleck, 

Sargent, Markham and Matagorda. 

The daily numbers are being posted on the Matagorda Regional Medical Center dashboard. 

https://www.matagordaregional.org/covid19  
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